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2020 REVIEW OF THE PEACE AND SECURITY COUNCIL
As the year of the novel coronavirus (COVID19) pandemic, 2020
presented a unique challenge to the African Union (AU) Peace
and Security Council (PSC), as it did to many institutions. In
the work of the PSC, the year will be remembered more by the
fact that the PSC sustained the continuity of its work in the
face of the disruption COVID19 brought about across the world
than by the deployment of any major new peace and security
initiative. In this report, we provide a review of the work of
the PSC during 2020, including how the PSC overcame the threat
that COVID19 posed to the continuity of its work.
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